Have You Visited Us Lately?

Come see the changes to PTSB's website. http://ptsb.state.wy.us/

New User-Friendly Design / PTSB Account Login / Updated Applications

Improved, newly redesigned website

The new website has been designed to be more user-friendly and easier to navigate. With updated information regarding teacher licensing requirements and the application process, individuals and districts can easily find answers to their most common questions.

Access to your PTSB Profile and PTSB ID Number

With this new feature, individuals can log on to PTSB and view their licensure information. Available information includes:

- Certification Type
- Endorsement Areas
- Highly Qualified Areas
- Renewal Dates and Requirements
- Professional Development Credits Earned
- PTSB Identification Number (which can be used in place of your social security number for workshop sign-in and on PTSB applications)

Access to the most current applications and application instructions

Want to avoid having your application returned to you? PTSB has worked hard to help applicants get it right the first time. Download and print the most current applications. Instructions and requirements for each application type are included in every application packet.

Please note: Beginning January 1, 2009, PTSB will no longer accept outdated applications. You must go online and print the most current application. All outdated applications will be returned to the applicant.

Beat the Rush! Renew Early.

Did you know you can renew your Wyoming license up to six months early?

Renewing your license or permit early can help you avoid the longer wait times often experienced during the summer months. You may renew up to six months prior to the expiration date of your license, and renewing early does not affect the validity dates of your license or permit. The validity dates will remain the same as those listed on your currently held license or permit, so you will not lose any time or money by renewing early! Use the PTSB account login feature (see above) to review your renewal dates and requirements.

Coming in 2009 - Online Renewal!

PTSB anticipates the launch of its new online renewal feature in April 2009. Check the website for updates and information on who will be eligible to use online renewal.

New from ETS

Have you taken a Praxis test recently? You can now check your score online by going to the ETS website. If you registered online with ETS prior to taking your test, you can return to the ETS website to check your score online. If you have any questions, please contact The Praxis Program at teachingandlearning@ets.org or 1-866-243-4088.